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Senior Administrative Assistant Ross announced that no written public comment had been 
received on this item. 
 
There were no requests to speak. 
 
Chair Brower closed public comment. 
 
Committee Member Binder moved to approve the Consent Calendar, seconded by 
Chair Brower, and carried on a roll call vote as follows: 
 
AYES:  Committee Member – Binder, Brower,  
NOES:  Committee Member – None 
ABSENT:  Committee Member – Sifuentes 

 
ADMINISTRATIVE ITEM 
 
2. City Website Notification and Objection Procedures for Non-Emergency Removals 

 
Cari Dillman, Community Services Manager, provided a PowerPoint presentation. 
 
Manager Dillman and Jeremy Swan, Community Services Director, responded to questions 
from the Committee regarding the schedule for posting removal notifications, methods of 
outreach for removal notifications, the 15-day response period, and plans to review the 
program and provide an update to the Tree Committee and the Community and Human 
Services Commission. 
 
Chair Brower invited public comment. 
 
Senior Administrative Assistant Ross announced that two written public comments had been 
received on this item. 
 
Fred Roth asked about the process to raise objections to non-emergency removals. 
 
Chair Brower closed public comment. 
 
Manager Dillman stated that objections to non-emergency removals may be submitted via 
the City website or by email. 
 
Manager Dillman responded to questions from the Committee regarding what information to 
include in objections, how objections are tied to specific trees, and what kind of follow 
up/updates will be provided to people submitting objections. 
 
The Committee received and filed the report. 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
 
Committee Member Brower adjourned the meeting of the Tree Committee at 6:37 PM. 
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